
 
 

 
 
 
16th November 2009  
Ref:  DSG(2009)C095 
 
Mr Roy Kirk 
HIE 
Tollemache House 
Thurso 
 

 
 
 
Please respond to: 
 
June Love 
DSG Secretariat 
Dounreay.com 
Traill House 
7 Olrig Street 
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ 
 
Tel:      01847 806082 
Fax:     01847 804615 
Email:  june.love@dounreay.com 

 
Dear Roy 
 
PENTLAND FIRTH STAKEHOLDER ADVISORY GROUP 
 
At the last DSG socio economic sub group meeting the Pentland Firth Stakeholder 
Advisory Group minutes held on the 18th June were tabled. 
 
Members had previously raised concerns about another stakeholder group being set 
up and had expressed the view that stakeholder activity and reporting should be 
made via the Caithness & North Sutherland Regeneration Advisory Group. 
 
At the same meeting Eann Sinclair noted that at the last CNSRP Advisory Board 
meeting members had looked favourably on a proposal from HIE that the Advisory 
Board also becomes the local stakeholder group for the Pentland Firth project.    
 
The DSG endorses this course of action and looks forward to hearing that this 
proposal has been made and accepted. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Derrick Milnes 
Socio economic sub group chairman 
 
cc.  Eann Sinclair, CNSRP  
 


